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MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD ON  
THURSDAY, 30th MAY, 2019 AT 6.00 PM IN THE MEETING ROOM, 

 25A LOAD STREET, BEWDLEY 
 
 

PRESENT      
` 
    Councillor Paul Gittins 
    Councillor Rod Stanczyszyn (Chair) 
 
    In attendance: 
    Barbara Byng, Office Administrator 
    One member of the public 
     
7570 Apologies 
 Apologies were received from Cllr Sarah Billett, Cllr Roger Coleman, Cllr Liz 

Davies and Cllr Heather Lacy. 
 Cllr Lawrence Kearns had advised of his proposed late arrival due to work 

commitments  
 
The meeting, being non-quorate, was not progressed.   
 
A member of the public made comments in relation to an application on the published 
agenda (as detailed below).  The Chairman then closed the meeting.  
 
Retrospective apologies for non-attendance were received after the meeting from  
Cllr Calne Edginton-White.  

 
    

The meeting closed at 6.25 p.m. 
 
 

Cllr Kearns attended at 6.50 p.m. and was advised by the Clerk that the meeting had 
been closed. 
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………… 
Chairman at Planning Committee 
27th June 2019  
 
 
Public Period 
A member of the public advised his objections to Application 19/0291/PIP and 
confirmed that he had also written directly to Wyre Forest District Council Planning 
Department.  A copy of this letter was provided for information.  


